
Final Report for Florida Cattle Enhancement Board Funded Project “P9” 

 

 

The  Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services Division of Marketing (FDACS) 

has funded this event for a number of years. For the 2017 event FDACS asked the Florida Cattle 

Enhancement Board (FCEB) to fund this project. The Miami International Agriculture, Horse 

and Cattle Show, was executed in April of 2017, they received (and spent) $25,000 from the 

FCEB per their request and in compliance with the direction of FDACS.  

Money Granted from the FCEB $25,000 

Granted Money Used to Execute the Event  $25,000 

Percent Completed 100% 

 




